
                                                                                

 

 

 

COVID-19 Precautions 
 
Thank you for your interest in SBCA!  We take the health and safety of 
our students, families, teachers, and staff seriously and are committed 
to maintaining a healthy, safe environment conducive to learning.   
 
As of August 2021, we continue to implement the following 
procedures: 

 
• Professional-grade UVC air purifiers in each classroom. 
• Enhanced cleaning procedures throughout the school day, at the 

end of each school day, and weekly by both teachers, staff, and 
professional sanitation services. 

• Enhanced hygiene procedures (such as increased hand-washing, 
sanitizing, individual snacks, thorough cleaning of shared 
toys/supplies, etc.).  

• Students, families, teachers, & staff complete daily health 
screenings prior to school. 

• Only students, teachers, and staff are permitted inside classrooms 
during school hours. Building access is limited during school day. 

• Teachers & staff are encouraged to wear masks when social 
distancing is not possible. 

• While not required, children age 2 and up are welcome to wear 
masks. 

• SBCA follows Bright From the Start requirements concerning 
reporting possible direct exposure to any contagious illness. 


